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MAJOR CITIES CHIEFS ASSOCIATION  

STATEMENT ON ELECTION RESULTS 

 
“The Major Cities Chiefs Association congratulates President-elect Donald J. Trump, Vice 

President-elect JD Vance, and all newly elected members of the 119th Congress. The members of 

our organization are on the frontlines of public safety every single day. They are focused solely 

on protecting millions of Americans keeping our cities safe. Much of our work involves 

collaboration with state and federal officials. We stand ready to partner with the Trump 

administration and the new Congress to support members of our law enforcement community 

and enhance the safety of cities across the country. We look forward to a collaborative 

partnership jointly focused on making our cities safer.” 
  

 
### 

 

The Major Cities Chiefs Association (MCCA) is a professional organization of police executives 

representing the largest cities in the United States and Canada. The MCCA provides a unique 

forum for urban chiefs, sheriffs and other law enforcement executives to share ideas, experiences 

and strategies. MCCA provides a collaborative forum for the advancement of public safety 

through innovation, research, policy development, government engagement, community 

outreach, and leadership development. 

 

Contact: Laura Cooper, Executive Director, Major Cites Chiefs Association 

cooper@majorcitieschiefs.com  
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